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AUTHORIZE the Chief Executive Officer to execute Modification No. 13 to Contract No. 
PS560810024798 with RMI International, Inc. to continue to provide infrastructure protection 
services from July 1, 2023, to September 30, 2023, in an amount not to exceed $6,189,454, 
increasing the contract value from $154,991,832 to $161,181,286. 

• On September 20, 2022, staff issued a competitive Request for Proposals (RFP) to 
reprocure infrastructure protection services. 

• Staff continues to review and evaluate proposals received in response to the RFP and 
anticipates returning to the Board no later than July 2023 for a contract award 
recommendation. 

• Extending the current contract will allow the critical infrastructure protection services to 
continue without a lapse in coverage while staff concludes the evaluation of the active 
procurement. 
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